
St. Martin’s Healthcare will
receive 15% of all dine-in,
carry-out, and gift card

purchases from April 23rd.
Just be sure to mention St.

Martin’s while you’re there! 

Tuesday, April 23, 2024

Join St. Martin’s Healthcare
for dinner at 

Located at:
170 Smaltz Way
Auburn, IN 46706

Open: 11am-9pm


